
Thursday Customers 
 
Your WASTE and RECYCLING BINS will be collected on 19/12/2018. 
 
There will be no lift on 26/12/2018. 
 
Your next RECYCLING collection will be on 02/01/2019. 
 
Your next WASTE collection will be on 09/01/2019. 
 
PLEASE ALWAYS LEAVE YOUR BIN OUT FROM THE NIGHT BEFORE. 
 

Wishing all our Customers a Merry Christmas  
and a Happy New Year!  


